
SURRY SCHOOL DISTRICT POLICY 

SECTION H: NEGOTIATIONS 

Section H contains policies on the process of negotiating with bargaining units recognized by the 
School Board and authorized under State law. The Surry School Board does not operate schools 
or employ personnel in any recognized bargaining units. There are no current policies or 
procedures available. Refer to the receiving school district policy.  
 
Questions about the receiving district’s policies and procedures should be addressed first to 
administrators at the receiving district. 
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